



Children

Family Story Time

Mondays, January 30 – March 13 at 10:15 AM **OR** Wednesdays, February 1 – March 15 at 10:15 **OR** 11 AM

Stories, rhymes, songs and fun. [Registration is required.]

Take It Make It

All Day Mondays— while supplies last

Come in to get a craft to take home and make.

December 12: Paper reindeer craft **January 9:** Winter magnet craft **January 23:** Bright dot fish sign

February 6: Butterfly magic color scratcher

February 20: Monster magnet

Elf on the Shelf

December 1 – December 23

The Library Elf, 'Isabella Twinkletoes', is visiting the Dalton Library and getting into all sorts of mischief. Visit the library and find the elf. The elf causes more trouble on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. Once found, you may enter the drawing for a small prize! Happy Elf Hunting!

Pine Cone Bird Feeder

Friday, January 13 from 1 – 4 PM

Birds of a feather flock together! Come and join our flock to feed your birds. With a bit of shortening and birdseed, we can turn a pine cone into a bird feeder.

LEGO® WeDo

Tuesday, January 31 at 6:30 PM

Come and build a working robot using LEGO® WeDo. Learn how to program your robot to move, push, pull, and even sing! [Registration for ages 7 – 11 is required.]

Valentine's Day Card Making

Thursday, February 2 at 6:30 PM

Love is an art which comes from the heart! Stop in to make a Valentine's Day card for yourself or someone special. Craft supplies are available to those who wish to join us. [Registration for ages 5 and up is required.]



Tween/Teen

Mystery Fun

January

[For Ages 11 – 18.] Come to the library and help solve a mystery! A librarian has met her untimely demise at the library. It is now the task of our local teen and tween detectives to unravel the mystery using books, codes, ciphers, and intellect. Come to the library throughout the month of January to decipher the clues, solve the case and be entered into a prize drawing.

Adult

Adult Winter Reading Club

January 9 – February 18

Cozy up and read books January 9 through February 18 and earn chances to win prizes at the library.

Staying Safe Online

Tuesday, February 21 at 6:30 PM

Are you concerned about your or your child's online safety? This program will go over security settings on social media and ways to make sure your device is more secure. [Registration is required.]





For more information call the **Dalton Branch** at **330.828.8486** or email **dalton@wcpl.info**